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What steps are involved with the Partnerships for Literacy project?
· Schools invite families and staff to come together for a few meetings per year.
· The school provides supports for families to attend meetings. 
· At the meetings, team members talk about what the school is currently doing to support literacy with families, and together they fill out an “inventory” of the school’s current family engagement for literacy practices. 
· This document will be used to create a plan for the school year, which the school will use to try new family and community engagement practices designed to support literacy.
· The team continues meeting to see how the new ideas are working for the school and for families, and then they fill out the inventory again to see what progress has been made by the end of the year.
· This process fulfills requirements within several Ohio policies, funding sources, and frameworks for improvement (Title 1/ESSA, OIP, OTES/OPES, and R-TFI).
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